Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2010 11:34 AM

To: Ron Michelson

Subject: RO0002881 Corrected due date for Closure Review Report
Mr. Michelson,

As we discussed by telephone today, | am sending this email to confirm that the due date for a Case Closure Review
Report for ACEH case RO0002881 at 4186 East Avenue in Livermore, CA should be January 11, 2011. The January 11,
2011 date is a correction to my September 21, 2010 correspondence, which mistakenly indicated a due date of January
11, 2010. The remaining items requested in my September 21, 2010 correspondence remain in effect.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org




